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Agenda  
 
03/03 First day of school after 

spring vacation 
Results Leerling in Beeld 
will be given home  

10/03 Week of resultinterviews 
12/03  Parent’s morning: solving 

conflicts peacefully 
14/03 Newsletter Vreedzaam 

block 5 
17/03 Start Vreedzaam block 5 
21/03 Arts schoolday group 8 

Newsletter 10 
 
Tip: In Social Schools, under calendar, you 
can also find important activities and days 
off for the upcoming period.  
 

Spring vacation 
 
As you read in the last newsletter, the 
children will have two weeks of spring 
break again this year. During the second 
week we will have a study week with our 
team and will work on the results, among 
other things. We look forward to seeing 
the children again on Monday, March 3. 
 

Resultinterviews 
 
The past few weeks saw the testing period 
of CITO Leerling in Beeld for grades 3 
through 7. Leerling in Beeld (LIB) is a 
student monitoring system. A student 
monitoring system is a program that gives 
teachers insight into the development of 
students. This is at the individual level, but 
also at the group and school level. We use 
this insight to best align the educational 
offerings with the educational needs of 
the students and the group.  
 
 
 

Invitation via Social Schools 
After spring break, the results will be given 
with your child. Some parents will receive 
an invitation for an interview. If you have 
not received an invitation, but would like 
to have a conversation about this please 
sign up for an appointment with the 
teacher the week of March 3. Signing up 
for an appointment goes through Social 
Schools. Conversations about the results 
will take place the week of March 10.  
 

Parental satisfaction survey 
 
In the past few weeks, we have again put 
out the parent satisfaction survey. In the 
end, 72% of parents filled it out for us. 
Thank you very much! It is good to see 
that many parents are very satisfied. The 
final grade the school received was an 8.3. 
Of course we are very happy with that. 
 
We hope that if anything happens in the 
future that you have questions or 
concerns about that you will know how to 
find us even then. Of course, the route is 
to talk to the teacher first.  
For our children, it is important that we as 
a school work together with the parents 
and children 
so that the 
children can 
develop to 
their fullest 
potential. 
 
 
 
 

De Doorstroomtoets 
 

On Wednesday, Feb. 7 and Thursday, Feb. 
8, our grade 8 students took the Transition 
Test. In the week of March 11 we expect 
the results. The parents of the students in 



 
 
 
group 8 will of course be informed when 
this is the case and how the children did. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Valentines day 
 
See below a short report by a grade 8 
student about a beautiful action by their 
grade 8 class on the occasion of 
Valentine's Day. This is a very nice  
example of how we can take care of each 
other and our environment together. 
 
In connection with Valentine's Day, we 
proved how much we love our school by 
cleaning up and tidying the schoolyard. 
We picked up all the plastic from the 
square and put it in garbage bags. 
Because our constitution says, “We take 
care of each other and our environment. 
This was our good deed for Valentine's 
Day. 
 
Imane Jade, group 8A 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Review participation council 
meeting 
 
Afgelopen woensdag is de MR weer bij 
elkaar gekomen. Deze stond grotendeels 
in het teken van de tussenevaluatie van 
het jaarplan. Alle scholen maken een 
jaarplan waarin allerlei doelen 
geformuleerd worden. Deze worden 
gedurende het jaar geëvalueerd en komen 
ook structureel terug tijdens de MR. Ook 
de voortgang van Tommy Tomato is 
besproken en een eerste vooruitblik voor 
schooljaar 2025-2026. 
 

Evacuation drill 
 
Every year we practice an evacuation drill. 
We practice this so children and 
colleagues stay sharp what to do in case of 
an emergency. Last Tuesday we conducted 
our annual evacuation exercise. The whole 
school was evacuated in no time. 
Compliments to all children and staff! 
 



 
 
 
Now let's hope we don't really have to do 
it in the future! 
 

 
 
 

Parent’s morning: solving conflicts 
peacefully 
 
On Wednesday, March 12, the next parent 
morning will take place at 8:45 am. Miss 
Raghnild has trained and continues to 
coach our student mediators. She will take 
you through how we shape this as a school 
and how we want to teach all our children 
to solve conflicts in a Peaceful way. That 
way you can also discuss this with your 
child at home when conflicts have 
occurred. We hope to see many of you 
there! 


